
AV 121 Cancelled 
 
We cancelled Variance 121, as of Monday April 25, 2011. Now, any 
show that has aerial performers must notify the DOL local office 
of the performance by letter at least 10 days before the event. 
We will review the plans for each show.   
 
Where aerial performers fly over an audience, we will consider a 
site-specific variance, based on the information you provide. 
You should send us that information as soon as you have it to 
speed the review process. 
 


